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                                           Our Ref:                                         Date:   

 
Our Ref: LIMS/HM/III/2015                     Date:  27th November, 2015 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

END OF ACADEMIC YEAR 2015 
 

I convey you warm and heartfelt greetings from the entire fraternity of Little Muheji School.  

I also wish to express our sincere gratitude and appreciation for your choice to entrust us 

with the education of our beloved child.  I pledge to uphold this trust by guaranteeing a 

truly cozy learning environment that will foster creativity, innovativeness, imagination and 

real joy for learning. 
 

Please, allow me bring the following to your attention as we come to the end of year. 
 

I: KEY SCHOOL HIGHLIGHTS 

a)  The school has officially closed for holidays today and each pupil has been given a 

report card, holiday package, circular and Bank slip 
 

b) Completion of PLE:  The 2014 Primary Seven candidates successfully completed their 

PLE.  We thank you for your prayers and support. 

 

c) Graduation:  We had a colorful and fun- packed graduation for our Top Class on 15th 

November, 2015.  Our graduands are now ready for yet another exciting academic 

journey in their primary education cycle. 
 

d) School sports day: We thank you for your full participation in the school’s sports day 

that was held on 21st November 2015, it was one of those days in the year that we look 

forward to again interact with parents and school promoters.   
 

e) Habari Njema:  Aware of the social, economic and political transformation that the East 

African region is currently experiencing, we can no longer hide from the glaring need to 

teach our children a regional dialect.  I am pleased to inform you that our children are 

having a wonderful time learning Swahili language.  The children are generally 

enthusiastic and love their second regional language 

 

f) Class days: The school continued to hold termly class days, a platform for teacher-

parent discussions in regard to the children’s culture, discipline, co-curricular and 

academic rating.  We continue to encourage all parents and guardians to always attend 

such events. 

g) Internal and External Assessments: Over the year our pupils have continued to be 

exposed to both internal and external assessments so as to enable them fit well in the 
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Kla-Hoima Rd, 6.5 Miles, Nansana,      “Sow Early Reap Abundantly” 
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global world. The results clearly show that our children can confidently compete 

wherever they go. 
 

h) Religious instruction:  The school has continued to accord opportunity for all children to 

grow spiritually and be grounded in their faith.  In this regard, different religious leaders 

have continued to visit the school and offer spiritual food.  Catholic communion lessons 

and confirmations were held. 
 

i) Corporate Social Responsibility:  As we celebrated nine years of Little Muheji School in 

second term, we recognized the need to involve our children, staff and parents in 

corporate social responsibility.  In view of this, we visited Kampala School for the 

handicapped and made humble donations that we believe had a great impact in the 

lives of these children.  We sincerely thank all of you for your generosity. 
 

j) Co-curricular Activities:  At Little Muheji School, keeping busy and engaged is not an 

option, It is how we live.  Our curriculum recognizes the need to provide genuine holistic 

education that will unlock every child’s full potential and prepare them to boldly meet 

the challenges of the 21st century.  It is in this view that we have a brand array of clubs 

and sporting activities.  Our Fridays have been designated as co-curriculum activity 

days.  We have had a thrilling experience training our children in Music Dance and 

Drama, debating, scouting, among others. 
 

k) 2016 Intake: Interviews for new entrants will be held on 30th November 2015, 12th 

December 2015 and 11th  and 16th January, 2016 from 8:00am to 4:00pm. 
 

l) School calendars:  The school has produced the 2016 calendar with a pictorial of some 

of school activities.  Please, get yourself a copy at only 5,000/= 
 

m) Swimming:  Fridays are swimming days.  Interested parents pay 40,000/= per term for 

each child. 
 

II: KEY REQUIREMENTS 

a)  One ream of Rota trim paper:  Each child should come with one ream of Rota trim 

paper on the reporting day. 

b) Fountain Pens:  Pupils in P.3 – P.7 classes will continue using fountain pens as usual. 

c) Transport:  Pupils are picked and dropped at points of easy access and not their homes. 

Note that only pupils who have cleared transport dues to zero balance will be 

transported. Transport fees remain unchanged as for previous year. 

d) Holiday work:  Each pupil has been given holiday work.  Kindly provide guidance and 

return the signed work at the beginning of first term. 

 

e) Escorting children on the First Day:  Parents/Guardians are required to bring their 

children to school on the first day of the term to make clearances and handover the 

child to the class teacher.  Unaccompanied pupils will not be allowed in class. 
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f) School dues: Notwithstanding the increase in cost of goods and services mainly due to 

the dollar fluctuations, the school fees structure remains unchanged as last year. The 

school will work on innovative approaches to increase efficiency and value for money. 
 

Classes Amount  

Nursery without day care  Ush.300,000 

Nursery with day care  Ush.385,000 

P.1 - P.4  Ush.400,000 

P.5 - P.7 Non-boarders  Ush.500,000 

P.5 - P.7 boarders   Ush.650,000 

Payment Modality:   We had had issues with payment by use of payment by mobile 

telephone lines and force with payment by mobile telephone lines has been phased out.   

 

Thus effective 2016 only the following will be the recognized payment modalities: 

 a) Payment by Bank (Centenary Bank /Equity Bank) any branch across country 

 b) Payment by MTN Code “MUHEJI”.  

 

III: FIRST TERM, 2016 REPORTING DATES 

Reporting date Class/key items to report with 

 P.7 pupils report fully dressed in school uniform and with all 

requirements for boarders between 3.00pm and 6.00pm 

Sunday, 21st   January, 

2016 

P.5 and P.6 pupils report fully dressed in school uniform and 

with all requirements for boarders between 3.00pm and 

6.00pm. WE have limited boarding facilities, those interested 

book in time. 

Monday, 22nd  

Febraury,2016 

Middle Class, Top class and P1-P4 

Tuesday, 23rd  February, 

2016 

Baby class 

 

Additional general information 

a)  Beginning of Term 1 assessments will be done between 24th and 25th  February, 2016. 

b) School office:  the school office will remain open during holidays,   Monday – Friday 

9.00am to 4:00pm for those parents who may wish to make consultations. 

I once again heartily thank you for your unwavering support, love, dedication and 

commitment to our “Golden Angels” and the school in general.  We totally appreciate this 

bond and wish to re- affirm our renewed commitment and determination to holding a 

school providing exceptional education that will undoubtedly produce self-reliant citizens. 

 

AS I WISH YOU AND OUR DEAR CHILD A “MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR” 

. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Joy Mubangizi (Mrs.) 

Head teacher 


